
Election Supervisory Board Advisory Opinion 

(ESB/AO 2015-005) 

 

Subject: Public Knowledge of Election Supervisory Board Hearings and Complaints 

Whereas the Judicial Court released Opinion No. 2014SE – 002 on February 27th, 2014 referencing the 

transparency and clarity of the Election Supervisory Board’s Complaint and Hearing processes, the 2015 

Election Supervisory Board has implemented new avenues to inform students of such approved complaints and 

hearings.   

Complaints that warrant a hearing by the Election Supervisory Board will made public by the following:  

1) Physical Poster: The Election Supervisory Board will publish a poster and place it on the doors of the 

Student Government Suite in SAC 2.102.  

 

2) Website: The Election Supervisory Board will manage a document under the “Hearings and Resolutions” 

tab on the utexasvote.org website. On this webpage, students will have access to view a document with 

current complaints. If the Election Supervisory Board determines that a hearing is needed, then the time and 

location will also be listed on this form.  

Therefore, the 2015 Election Supervisory Board feels confident that all approved complaints and hearings will 

be available to the public in a timely manner and respectfully abide to the advice in Judicial Court Opinion No. 

2014SE – 002.  
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